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Ref :                          Date: 13.04.2020 

 

Urgent Notification 

 

This is to inform to all the teachers and Students that as per the instruction of the West Bengal 

Government College will remain closed till 10th June 2020 but to ensure uninterrupted teaching-

learning  at minimized academic loss College has introduced e-learning and intensifying online classes, 

so please help to continue the process. Students are specially instructed to follow the e-learning 

process through college website www.krc.edu.in for study materials and updated information and 

also keep in contact with your teachers over phone.  

It is also informed to all the teachers and students that we have received a letter from UGC, F No 1-

4/2020(CM), dated 11th April, 2020 where UGC has made an appeal for inviting ideas/suggestions for 

Bharat Padhe Online campaign and also requested to ensure uninterrupted teaching-learning at 

minimized academic loss. Regarding this matter the Hon’ble Minister of Human Resource 

Development has initiated a campaign “Bharat Padhe Online” inviting suggestions and sharing ideas 

from the Academic family including Teachers and students to boost e-learning and intensifying online 

education in India. You can share your views by using # BharatPadheOnline and tagging @HRDMinistry 

& DrRPNishank and e-mail at BharatPadheOnline.mhrd@gmail.com. by 16th April 2020. 

  Wishing you all good Health and stay blessed. 

Teacher-in-Charge 
Kandi Raj College 

 

 Ph. No.-03484- 255230 
Kandi- 742137 
Murshidabad, West Bengal 
E mail: principalkrc.krc@gmail.com 
www.krc.edu.in  
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